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*** Media Advisory for Tuesday, August 16, 2022 ***
Representative Bush to Hold Press Conference Addressing

Derogatory Comment Made by Senator Jason Pizzo
 
 

Miami, Fla. – On August 5, 2022 an article published by Politico, written by Matt Dixon,
quoted Senator Jason Pizzo (D-Miami) referring to Representative Dr. James
Bush III (D-Miami) as the Governor’s “Little B***h”.

Join Representative Bush along with pastors, community leaders, and organizations
condemning the derogatory statement made by Senator Jason Pizzo on Tuesday August
16, 2022 10am at the Historic Hampton House 4240 NW 27th Ave Miami, FL 33142.

The community, along with Representative Bush, are demanding swift action be taken
against this blatantly disrespectful statement not only toward Representative Bush but
the woman, families, children, and constituents in District 109 and the entire State of
Florida.
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